

Association of VA Hematology/Oncology Tel: 206-794-9124 Fax: 206-319-4601

Email: admin@avaho.org

April 28, 2022

Dear AVAHO Partners,

We invite you to participate as an exhibitor at our upcoming annual meeting on September 16-18, 2022 at the Marriott Marquis San Diego Hotel and Marina.

AVAHO is the Association of VA Hematology/Oncology, dedicated to improving oncology care for our veterans. AVAHO has been providing educational programs for over 15 years now and our attendance has been growing steadily. Currently, we anticipate about 750 attendees (in-person and virtual) ranging from all specialties - physicians, nurses, advanced practice nurses, pharmacists, cancer registrars, social workers, and many allied health professionals. Our members come from many VA facilities throughout the country including Puerto Rico.

Our mission and purpose is to advocate for and provide leadership in delivering quality comprehensive care to Veterans diagnosed with cancer and hematologic disorders.

We do this by:

- Offering educational programs to members with the goal of improving the quality of cancer care to Veterans,
- · Facilitating networking between members to broaden knowledge and best practice, and
- Exploring and facilitating research across the range of disciplines within the membership.

Our program focuses on various treatment and management of oncology diseases. This year our theme is "Your Best Version: Self-Care in Cancer Care"

Below is the link to our exhibitor page on our website that provides information on our exhibit fees and marketing opportunities. Registration is now online. Please visit the link below to register your company and make payment by credit card. Note fees may apply.

AVAHO 2022 Exhibit Info

Please make the check payable to the Association of VA Hematology/Oncology. Please mail the check to the address below.

Association of VA Hematology/Oncology PO Box 2459 Lynnwood, WA 98036

Please feel free to contact me at 206-794-7022 with any questions. We look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards,

Susan Lentz

AVAHO Program Administrator

206-794-7022

admin@avaho.org